Sent: 21 January 2021 15:09
To: WEB Planning <Planning@stroud.gov.uk>
Subject: S.21/0093/HHOLD

Good afternoon

This application does not appear to affect the nearby public right of way and should not be obstructed by vehicles or construction
at any time. If there is any suggestion that it will, whether through a need for a temporary closure or permanent diversion then
contact should be made with the PROW team at the earliest opportunity.

Regards
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